
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
On Saturday 15 October, the BWS site will be used by the participants in the Trafalgar Way Cycling Event. 
As the site will be extremely busy there will be no parking allowed at all on Saturday. This includes no 
dropping off or collecting boys involved in the rugby matches against Millfield and I would be grateful if you 
could make other arrangements. 
 
Many thanks for your support for this exciting event involving BWS. 
 
S D Smallwood 
Head Master 

 


